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Ready to return: What we are doing to support
our members

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: June 19, 2020

Following our Ready to Return player survey, we have issued further guidance to help our members to prepare
for getting back into the sport when restrictions are lifted.

More than 1,800 people responded to the survey, which covered people’s feelings about returning to play, as well
as the impact that lockdown has had upon them physically and mentally.

We have now fully analysed the responses and have drawn up a guidance document which details what we are
already doing to support our members through this period, as well as outlining what we else we are planning to
do.

There is also guidance for clubs and leagues on how they can support their memberships, plus the opportunity
for clubs and leagues to book one-to-one or group calls with our staff to discuss the challenges, concerns and
solutions that returning to play might bring.

To book one of these calls, please click here

The full guidance document can be download below.
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